
PFSAdvent Family Mass 
Come and enjoy an evening with family and friends.

Come and pray with us.

Come prepare the way of the Lord.


Please join us at 

St. Padre Pio Parish  
to celebrate our 

first Advent Family Mass at our parish 

on Tuesday, December 20, 2022  
at 7:00 p.m 

There will be a donation box for non-perishable food items for our local Food Bank.
All are Welcome.


